SJB Planning a

Northern Beaches Council
GPO Box 1591
Sydney NSW 2001

29 August 2024

Re: DA2024/0944 Request for Additional Information at 10-12 Boondah Road,
Warriewood

Dear Sir/Madam,
We refer to Council’s letter of 6 August 2024 requesting additional information.

The applicant has reviewed the request and is of the opinion that the information requested is not
necessary in order for the application to be assessed.

The applicant therefore requests that the assessment of the application proceed on the basis of the
information lodged with the application.

We also note that Council seems to have “stopped the clock” on the assessment of the application despite
the letter of 6 August 2024 not satisfying the requirements of clause 36 of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Regulation 2021.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact myself on (02) 9380 9911 or
by email at sbarwick@sjb.com.au.

Yours sincerely

Scott Barwick

Director
Level 2, 490 Crown Street T 6129380 9911 SJB Planning (NSW) Pty Ltd
Surry Hills NSW 2010 E planning@sjb.com.au ABN 47 927 618 527
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